
Submitter: Delores Porch 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB3086 

I am opposed to altering the method in which members of the Fish and Wildlife 

Commission are chosen. The current method of choosing one representative from 

each Congressional District, one from East of the Cascades and one from West of 

the Cascades is a much fairer way to represent the people of Oregon. And isn’t that 

the point of the Commission? To represent all Oregonians. 

 

I also am opposed to changing how the governor selects a Commissioner from a 

group of different kinds of interest backgrounds. 

 

 


